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FAO: Gill Barstow and Helen Webster.

Hello.

Unfortunately this is the last day for comment on the above planning application. I was
hoping to discuss it with someone before sending an email but your number is only taking
messages.

Mr Dobbie's application for a certificate of lawfulness for this shipping container is presumably the
start of the process to get planning to construct a dwelling of some sort.

Several years ago he applied for the same certificate of lawfulness for the old touring caravan in the
neighboring field which he then used as a stepping stone to his log cabin development. 

The old lorry is ugly and can be clearly seen from the road and these facts alone should be enough to
stop it from getting permanent planning permission, but I am also very nervous that if this application
is granted he will use it, as before, as a spring board for further development.

Many thanks

Kelsall McEwen

Hayburn Dene, Staintondale, Scarborough.




